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/
1. Draft resolution “Update of costs of conferences and meetings funded by the OAS” 

The Committee considered the draft resolution contained in document CP/CAAP-2719/04 rev. 1 corr. 1.  Various delegations proposed changes, after which the Committee approved the draft resolution and requested the Chair to submit it to the Permanent Council for its approval at its December 15 meeting.
2. Quarterly reports on the use of funds allocated in accordance with resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) from April 1 to June 30 and from July 1 to September 30, 2004 

The Committee considered and took note of the quarterly reports presented by the Trade Unit in compliance with resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) (CP/doc.3955/04 add. 8 and CP/doc.3962/04). The reports covered the periods April 1 to June 30 and July 1 to September 30, 2004.

3. Report on fundraising covering the 12-month period ending June 30, 2004 (CP/doc.3956/04)

The Committee considered the report on fundraising presented by the General Secretariat pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2059 (XXXIV-O/04). Various delegations raised questions and indicated that the report did not comply with the mandate of the resolution. Delegations requested additional information on matters such as administrative costs and the duration of contracts and asked the Secretariat to present a revised report that would contain the requested information. One delegation also referred to the report on overhead costs and requested the presentation of that report.
4. Budget execution status report and transfers between chapters of the Regular Fund program-budget for 2004 and specific funds for the period January 1 to September 30, 2004 (CP/doc.3958/04)/Report on the liquidity situation of the General Secretariat, submitted pursuant to resolution CP/RES. 868 (1432/04) (CP/doc.3957/04)

The Committee considered both documents at the same time and agreed to take note of them. The Committee also reminded member states that the reports on the liquidity situation of the General Secretariat should be presented monthly, as was agreed at the previous meeting.
5. Note from the Secretariat pro tempore of the Consultative Committee of CIFTA on the financing of its activities in 2004-2005 

The Committee took note of document CP/doc.3961/04 and requested the Office of Conferences and Meetings (OCM) to include the meetings referred to in the document in Subprogram 10W for the year 2005 as long as they comply with the existing criteria approved by the CAAP.
6. Subprogram 10W for the year 2005

The Office of Conferences and Meetings presented a draft version of Subprogram 10W for the year 2005. Various delegations commented on the document, after which the Committee instructed the Secretariat to update the document to include the comments made by delegations at the meeting. It also requested the Secretariat to publish the document as an official CAAP document. Furthermore, to enable the Secretariat to execute the program, the Committee approved the meetings listed for January, February, March, and April 2005. Finally, the Committee agreed that any additional changes should first be submitted to the CAAP for its approval.
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�.	Order of business CP/CAAP-2725/04.






